
 Operations Memorandum 

 

OM2014-20  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  Temporary New Price Pike Closure 

 

Date:  October 22, 2014 

 

A portion of New Price Pike will be closed for sinkhole repairs from October 22nd through November 

5th, 2014.  Alternate routing to access AMERIFLIGHT and Endeavor Air facilities will be via Comair Blvd.  

Please be alert for barricades and detour signage redirecting traffic.  

 


